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Dear Parents, 

 

  Mrs Milne, Mrs Bell, Mrs Smith and I would like to invite you to ‘Meet the Teachers’ 

on Wednesday 18th September at 9.00am. This is an opportunity to meet us, if you haven’t already, 

and find out a little about what your child will be learning during their time in Reception.  

 

We would like to share with you how we teach reading and writing, and, to give you an opportunity 

to look at some of the resources we use. You will have the chance to ask any questions you have 

about the curriculum, reading, writing or learning in general.  We intend that this will be quite 

informal and shouldn’t be longer than about 40 minutes. So come along and have a drink and a chat 

with us and find out a little about your child’s learning too! 

 

In order to decide the best place to host this we would be grateful if you could let us know if you 

will be attending by returning the reply slip below. Should you be unable to attend then don’t worry 

we will forward your information pack to you. 

 

We look forward to meeting you then.  

 

   Miss K Porter, Mrs C Bell, Mrs Smith and Mrs A Milne 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s name ____________________________________________ 

 

I    will / will not    be attending ‘Meet the Teachers’ on Wednesday 18th September 

 

(Please delete as applicable) 

 

Signed __________________________________ 


